
 

 

 

 
As of January 9, Mr. Gabriel Jaime Betancourt Mesa submitted his resignation to the 
position of Executive Vice-president of Projects and Engineering, after having received 
approval for his old-age pension.  
 
On Wednesday, February 1, the EPM Board of Directors approved the appointment of Mr. 
Wilder Wiler Echavarría Arango as Executive Vice-president of Projects and Engineering, 
who took office on Friday, February 3.  
 
At the same meeting, the Board of Directors approved the appointment of Ms. Ana Milena 
Joya Camacho as Vice-president of Sustainability and Strategy, on a deputy basis, who took 
office on Monday, February 7, 2023.  
 
As of January 31, 2023, Mr. Daniel Arango Ángel, who was the Executive Vice-president of 
Business Management, submitted his voluntary resignation to take the position of CEO of 
ENSA, an affiliate of EPM Group, which was accepted as of such date. Subsequently, on 
Wednesday, February 1, Mr. Santiago Ochoa Posada, the Vice-president of Water and 
Sanitation, was deputized to the position of Executive Vice-president of Business 
Management.  


